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Happy New Year everyone!   
 
What a fall it has been around here; no snow and no real cold temperatures. We have been outside most 
days removing trees (close to 60 at last count), grinding out stumps (37 so far), cleaning back the edges 
of ponds from saplings and working on equipment. Patti, Kyle, Chad and now I can say Katie too, want 
to say thank you for the continued support we receive from everyone.  Yes, we added a family member 
this fall, Kyle and Katie were married on 21 October. 
   
2023 started off slow in April with the weather but once open, we saw another year of increase in rounds 
played. We continue to welcome new friends into our golf family at the course establishing a strong 
foundation of friends that has enabled us to keep making improvements to the course and clubhouse. We 
added a sprayer, another fairway unit, an aerifier for the greens, and created new greens programs for 
topdressing, fertilizing and fungicides.   
 
With the early payment of an annual pass, we will be offering a credit inside the clubhouse if fully paid 
by February 29, 2024. A $50.00 credit for couples or a $30.00 credit for individuals will be 
available. The credit will be in the form of a gift card for anything in the clubhouse.  
 
We will continue with our January gift card drawing this year. If your annual pass is paid in full in 
January, your name will be put in a drawing for $50.00 worth of gift cards at the Leaf Valley 
Mercantile. So, for a chance at $50.00 worth of gift cards, return your annual pass payment this 
month!  Rick Canton was the lucky winner last January. 
 
The FAMILY UP & DOWN category has been a huge addition to our golf family these past four 
years.  The Family Up & Down includes your parents, grandparents, your kids, spouses, and your 
grandkids. This all-in-one annual pass is priced at $1,690.00 tax included! The primary purchaser must 
be an active golfer. Send me an email if you have any questions on the annual passes. 
 
A popular way to purchase an annual pass is through automatic withdrawal; we offer the opportunity to 
pay on a monthly basis beginning in March and running through October. We ask for 25% down and 
then the remainder of the balance will be taken in 8 even monthly increments (if started in March) and 
will be paid in full in October. This can be started in any month and will be calculated out to be paid in 
full to October.  
 
We hope to see you back out on the course this spring and continue enjoying outdoor activities. I think 
you will agree that the course has taken on a whole new look for some holes with the removal of trees 
and we look forward to sharing it with you.  With sincere thanks, Patti, myself and the rest of the family 

look forward to seeing you again in 2024 for another year of memorable golf as we start our 28th year at 
Lake Miltona Golf Club! 


